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6th May 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Opportunity to join our Chromebook Leasing Scheme 

Welcome to Trafalgar School. Our school has an exciting and engaging curriculum for your child, and our 

teachers have developed new ways of delivering high quality learning for our students with technology. This 

approach is now embedded within the school. Using digital technology safely and effectively is an essential part 

of everyday life for our students and we are committed to equipping them with these skills for life.  

As part of our digital learning strategy, we are excited to be able to offer our students the opportunity to buy a 

Chromebook. They will use their Chromebooks in lessons and to support them to complete their home learning 

independently.  It is our ambition that all students will own a Chromebook and that it will become part of their 

standard equipment.  No other devices will be allowed in school. 

Parents can sign up and will pay a small monthly fee for a package that includes everything from the cost of the 

Chromebook, full warranty and insurance over the three years (with £0 excess for theft and accidental damage) 

as well as a Google Management licence, so it will automatically connect to our school’s Wi-Fi.  There are no 

credit checks, so you are automatically eligible to join the scheme. There is also the option to pay for the device 

in one instalment.  

To ensure delivery for the start of September, you will need to place your order, via a dedicated portal by 

Wednesday 10th August 2022.  

I have attached a flyer which gives you more information on the scheme, including Frequently Asked Questions 

to help you understand more about the programme. 

Finally, if your child is eligible for free school meals, the school will subsidise some of the cost of the 

Chromebook, please get in contact via info@trafalgarschool.org.uk for more information. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C Corcoran       Claire Copeland 
Chief Financial and Operating Officer   Executive Headteacher 
Salterns Academy Trust  
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